June 7, 2024 Attachment 3

Town of Aurora

Bylaw Services

229 Industrial Parkway North,
Aurora, ON, L4G 4C4

To Whom It Mav Concern

Re: Adjacent Property Owner - Letter of Support

I, DORIS YARU LIU, the owner of the property located at 242 Holladay Drive,
Aurora, ON, am aware that my neighbour OVIDIU BERINDEAN, owner of the
property located at 241 Holladay Drive is in the process of submitting the application
for Fence Variance, requesting the fence extension within his property as outlined
in the sketch below and I support his initiative on this matter without having any
concerns.

Yours very truly,

DORIS YARU LIU




Jupe 7, 2024

Town of Aurora

Bylaw Services

229 Industrial Parkway Notth,
Aurora, ON, L4G 4C4

To Whom It Mav Concern

Re: Adjacent Proneg’tv Owner - Letter of Support

We, SOHAIL TAJ MUHAMMAD and RUKKY JANGIZ], the owners of the
property located at 247 Holladay Drive, Aurora, ON are aware that our neighbour
OVIDIU BERINDEAN, owner of the property located at 241 Holladay Drive is in
the process of submitting the application for Fence Variance, requesting the fence
extension within his property as outlined in the sketch below and we support his
initiative on this matter without having any concerns.

Yours very truly;

SOHAIL TA] MUHAMMAD - R

Y JANGIZI




June 7, 2024

Town of Aurora

Bylaw Services

229 Industrial Parkway North,
Aurora, ON, L4G 4C4

To Whom It May Cencern
Re: Adjacent Property Owner - Leiter of Support

We, NICK VITTAS and VOULA VITTAS, the owners of the property located at
235 Holladay Drive, Aurora, ON are aware that our neighbour OVIDIU
BERINDEAN, owner of the property located at 241 Holladay Drive is in the process
of submitting the application for Fence Variance, requesting the fence extension
within his property as outlined in the sketch below and we support his initiative on
this matter without having any concerns.

Yours very truly,

ek Vigha

NICK VITTAS VOULA VITTAS




